From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul

To: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul

Subject: RE: 864 Marion

Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 1:54:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Thank you!
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From: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 1:52 PM

To: Zimny, Joanna (Cl-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: 864 Marion

I do not have a cover letter and I did not send this certified mail.

From: Zimny, Joanna (ClI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 12:50 PM

To: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: FW: 864 Marion

Vicki,
See below. Got a copy of anything?

Iz

From: Rick Bowen <richardalanbowen@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 12:49 PM

To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: 864 Marion

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Ms. Zimny:
Was there a cover letter mailed with this notice? There is no showing as to where the notice was mailed.
Richard A. Bowen

On Thu, Aug 18, 2022 at 12:42 PM Zimny, Joanna (Cl-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Mr. Bowen,

| wanted to follow up on our conversation today, | spoke with our hearing coordinator who informed
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me that the follow up after the Council vote for removals comes from DSI. They mailed Mr. Schilling a
copy of the signed resolution July 26.

| have attached a copy for your reference.

Thanks,
Joanna

Joanna Zimny

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant_
Legislative Hearing Office

Pronouns: she/her/hers

Saint Paul City Hall

Suite 310

15 W, Kellogg Blvd.

SAINT PAUL  santkaul MN55102

P:651-266-8515

MlNNESDTA joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov
ﬁ Please consider the environment before printing this ermail
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